
Request for 2024 Election Officials 
 
As you know the 2024 Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, November 16, 2024, 
at a hybrid meeting, being held via ZOOM and in person at the Recreation Center. 
Registration begins at 9:30 AM and the meeting begins at 10:00 AM.  The Board of 
Directors is requesting the assistance of nine individuals to serve as Election Officials; 
eight vote counters and one lead official. They will need to be at the Rec Center by 9:00 
AM on the day of the Annual Meeting.  If you have served as an election official before, 
thank you, and we hope to see you again.  If you have not served as an election official, 
we hope you will consider this opportunity to serve Rainbrook Villas on this most 
important occasion.  When you respond positively, please indicate if you are willing to 
serve as the lead official.  
 
You will receive specific instructions from the Association Manager and/or Association 
Attorney before registration begins. This is why I ask you to be at the Rec Center by 
9:00 AM. In brief, the vote counters will be provided rosters set up by the owners eligible 
to vote with their name, address and model.  They will ensure the roster is signed by the 
owner, accept their ballots and ensure they are prepared correctly and placed in the 
ballot boxes.  The lead official and vote counters will then assist the Association 
Attorney in the final tally of the votes when the polls close.   
 
Arlene Burch has once again offered her home to the Board of Directors for the Election 
Officials and Association Attorney to hold the "Tally" counting of the votes. A sincere 
thank you to Arlene.  
 
If you are interested in helping with this important event, please let me know via phone 
or email by the next scheduled Board meeting on November 4, 2024. 
 
~Sent at the request of ‘Nice Deloney, President RBV Board of Directors 
 


